Bonnie McGlothlin and Alice Schnelle sell chocolate covered strawberries in the ASC to raise money for the TLU American Marketing Association chapter.  Today is Valentine’s Day and the final day to buy strawberries and pick up orders from the AMA chapter!
News

The 2008 Theology Symposium, “One Body Many Parts,” Feb. 21-27, will feature four guest speakers from different Christian denominations who will speak on different subjects concerning the “Body of Christ.” There will also be a service day Feb. 23 where students and faculty can work together at Wesley Harper Methodist Church to build up the “Body of Christ.”

The event kicks off Thursday, Feb.21 at 3 p.m. in the Dunne Conference Center in Tschoepe Hall.with Dr. William D. M. Carrell (Baptist), dean of the College of Christian Studies and professor of theology and ethics at the University of Mary Hardin- Baylor.  Dr. Carrell will also speak in chapel on Feb. 22 at 10 a.m.

Dr. Ralph W. Quere (Lutheran), professor of history and theology emeritus at Wartburg Theological Seminary, will speak at 6:30 p.m. Feb. 24 and at 10 a.m., Feb. 25.   
On Feb. 26, Father Charles Covington (Catholic), a priest and alumnus of Texas Lutheran will lecture at 3 p.m. in Tschoepe Hall Room 201.

The event will conclude at 3 p.m., Feb. 27 in Dunne Conference Center with the fourth speaker, Mark Swayze (Methodist), a worship leader at University United Methodist Church in San Antonio.  He will also speak at praise and worship at 8 p.m. that evening in the chapel. 

This event is sponsored by the Brandes Fund for Religious Studies, TLU Student Government Association, campus ministry, and the theology and philosophy department.

Chemistry seminar - On Feb 22, Santiago Toledo, 2005 TLU chemistry graduate and currently a fourth year chemistry Ph.D. graduate student at the University of Washington, Seattle, will present a chemistry seminar entitled “Synthesis and reactivity of new pyridine based thiolate-ligated, non-heme iron superoxide reductase (SOR) model complexes.”  The seminar will be at 2 p.m. in Moody Science 303 and is open to the public.  

Miscellaneous

Faculty and Staff - Don't forget the deadline to RSVP to the Board of Regents' Honors Dinner is Friday, Feb. 15 (tomorrow!). As a reminder, the dinner will be held at 6:30 p.m., Friday, Feb. 22 in Hein Dining Hall. All faculty and staff are invited.  Please RSVP to Betty Kalina in the president's office at ext. 8004 or bkalina@tlu.edu.

Fitness Center: Winners of the weekly drawing for Reach Your Peak Week Three are:

· Faculty/Staff: Greg Ronning and Casi Helbig

· Students: Jonathon Basha, J. Stephen Haynes, Stephanie Siller, and Aida Del Moral

